
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Self-Contained Breathing Apparatus (SCBA) Replacement  

DEPARTMENT: Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider financing the purchase of replacement self-contained breathing apparatus (SCBA) with Government 
Capital Corporation.  

 BACKGROUND: 

This item is a budgeted replacement of the fire department SCBA equipment. The current equipment is at end of 
life with many components expiring in March of 2022.  The current equipment is 15 years old and non-serviceable.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The annual payment for purchase cost not to exceed $44,000.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

Not approve the purchase and financing.  


